
Welcome Back 
Start of Term 3 Newsletter 

 

Welcome back.  We hope you had a wonderful Christmas and relaxing 
break. It was lovely to see the children this morning and discuss our 
PRIDE value for this term of Inspiration. 

Thank you to everyone who attended our School Carol Service on the 
field. It was a lovely way to end the term.  Also a big thank you  and well 
done to the Year 6 children who attended St Mary’s Carol Service and 
represented the school so well. 

 

Staffing 

We have 2 new Sports Coaches starting with us this term, Mr Watson 
and Mr Eaglestone.  Every class will be working with one of the new 
coaches on either a Tuesday or Thursday. 

As you know Mr Ramsden left us at the end of term and we are currently 
recruiting for new a Teaching Assistant. 

 

Mid Year Reports 

Next week the mid year reports will be going out. Feedback from Parent 
Voice was to make a video explaining the report, this will be circulated 
before the report is sent home. 

 

Reminders 

It is incredibly important that children are in school and are on time. The 
gate on the playground closes at 8:50. This gives the children enough 
time to make it from the gate to class before the register closes. 

Please make sure PE Kits are in school all week. We do sometimes move 
PE slots around and it makes things much easier if everyone has their PE 
kit in school everyday. Due to the colder weather please make sure chil-
dren have tracksuit bottoms and jumper. 

Wellies and correct school uniform are also needed for everyday. 

Up and coming dates for  

Term 3 

13.1.23 Mid Year Reports 

7.2.22 Safer Internet Day 

8.2.22 Parents Consultation 

evenings 

9.2.22 Parent Consultation  

evenings 

Moving forward 

17.3.23 Comic Relief 

8.5.23 Bank Holiday 

9.5.23-12.5.23 SATs Week 

30.6.23 Sports Day 

10.7.23– 12.7.23 Year 6  

Residential 

 

If you have any questions please contact the office and we will happily help– office@lenham.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs McCluskey 



 


